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Easter is upon us! 

Welcome to this week’s bulletin. 

The term has been a highly successful one. As usual I feel that the term has passed incredibly quickly.  

 

Hopefully you will have received this half term’s celebration newsletter - it is wonderful to see just how much we have packed 

in to both this period and into this lovely document itself. I hope you enjoy reading it! Thank to everyone who contributed to 

this super newsletter. 

 

Staffing update: 

On Tuesday we said a goodbye to Mrs Scott and thanked her for her hard work in Neptune class. Mrs Scott was presented with 

flowers and a gift of appreciation in assembly. We also welcomed Mrs Filbee to the staff team on Monday; Mrs Filbee will be 

working in Neptune class until the summer holidays. Welcome aboard! 

 

Miss Stringer, our acting Deputy Headteacher ends her secondment today too. Her super, contributions and hard work have 

been a real benefit to our school over this term and are very much appreciated by me and the team. 

On a personal level I am extremely grateful for her support, proactiveness and positive professionalism. Thank you Miss   

Stringer! It’s Been a pleasure working with you. Thank you! I know we will keep in touch. 

 

Linked to this, I am pleased to inform you that we have advertised this week for our new Deputy Headteacher and we are  

aiming to appoint in early May for a September start. Exciting times! This is a key appointment to help support the progress 

we are making. 

 

We end the week on a note of celebration with our Easter activities. I look forward to seeing the Egg decorating competition 

and Easter bonnet and hat parade. 

 

This weekΩs highlights and events: 

 

Kings’ church Selby leading their enjoyable assembly on Wednesday 

 

Year 5 Venus class enjoying their ‘Archie’. (Archbishop of York) protect work in the local community on Wednesday - more to 

follow in the next celebration newsletter  

 

A positive and enjoyable Good to be green celebration activity on Tuesday afternoon 

We made £165 for Sports Relief! Thank you to everyone for your support 

 

Can. I remind everyone that school reopens on Tuesday 17th April - our staff have a training  day with our STAR 

alliance partners on Monday 16th April. 

 

May I take this opportunity to wish you a very Happy Easter holiday. I would also like to take this opportunity to thank you for 

your ongoing support. 

Happy Easter! 

Kind regards 

Jon Watson 




